
LASMTC Receives $50K From Local
Foundation

The Frist Foundation has awarded a $50,000 grant to the Legal Aid Society to help
the organization upgrade its case management system. The tech upgrade will help
the LASMTC serve its clients with greater efficiency, said executive director Gary
Housepian.
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